
Don’t forget to order your child’s 
hot school meal  by midnight on 

Monday 26th December for when 
they return to school.   

 

 

 

 

———————- 

Wed 4 Jan 2023—first day of new term 

Thurs 5th Jan—Year 5 Outcome 
3.30pm—4.30pm 

Fri 6 Jan—Hawking class Swimming  

 

————————- 

 

Christmas Activities 

A big thank you to all the parents 
that supported the Nativity, Carols 

at St Thomas Church and in the 
playground.  

We would welcome any comments 
about these that we can share with 

the children.  

Please email the school on 
office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.

uk  with your feedback . 

Thank you in advance for your 
help.   

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As the Autumn term comes to an end, I thought it would be good to 
reflect on the achievements of the children and the many varied ac-
tivities and events that you have supported so far this year.  

The children have as always surpassed themselves with their behav-
iour and consistently positive attitude towards their learning. Their 
books clearly show the progress they have made so far! 

‘Odd Socks’ Day in November began our Anti-bullying week and the 
‘Two Boards and a Passion’ workshops really enabled the children to 
gain a better understanding of bullying, what it is and what to do if it 
happens. Children in Need’s ‘Spotty’ event was not only extremely 
fun but also helped the children to think of those children who are 
less fortunate. With your help the school raised £1558.55 which is 
fantastic amount for a worthy cause – thank you! 

I would also like to thank you for your support during the term with 
your attendance at events, outcomes and parent’s evenings. The 
Christmas Decoration making afternoon in particular was a huge suc-
cess and was a great way to start the Christmas festivities here at Hill 
View and both the Nativity and Church/Carol services have been a 
great way to end 2022. 

The nurses that came in to give the children their flu spray this week 
praised the children  and  said they were a pleasure to meet/treat.  

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and a peaceful New Year from everyone at Hill View Pri-
mary Academy. I hope you have a very enjoyable Christmas with 
your family and friends and we look forward to welcoming you back 
on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

Miss V Buckland 

Headteacher 
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Coming Up... 

Hill View Primary School 



CONGRATULATIONS TO: 

 

The following child  Jacob and Joseph 

in Year 6 have  received their Smile Badge—  

Hope, Emily, Sofia, Ariana all from Murray Class  

have all achieved their Adder badge . 

         Well done  to them all  

 

 

Safeguarding Your Child 

Please see the attached leaflets about keeping your child safe at 
this time of the year. 

Thank you 

Crossing Patrol 

BCP Council have updated the school and from January the 
zebra crossing will no longer be supervised. They are moving 
the crossing patroller to  cross the children at Hill View Road . . 

Please let your child/children know this new arrangement and 
remind them on how to safely cross the road using a zebra 
crossing. 

If you have any concerns please email the school office and we 
will pass this onto the Council. 

Thank you 

Pupil Absence 

Please call the school office on 01202514109 if your child is going to be 
absent from school or please send an email to 
office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk  

If leaving a message or sending an email please give the following 
information:- 

Child’s name, Class/Year Group 

Reason for Absence—eg high temperature, sore throat, sickness etc and if 
you are taking them to the GP then please give this information too. 

Thank you 

Lost Property 

If you child has lost an item of clothing please look in the lost property  
box in the  main  entrance.  

Named items  that are brought to the school office are return to the 
child’s class. 

Thank you 

 

 Jigsaw 

WIZARDS 

For  16 December  2022  

 

 

 

 

Year R—Arthur B  

Year R—Riley F 

Year 1—Tabitha    C 

Year 1—Evie H 

Year 2—Olivia 

Year 2—Sophia A  

Year 3—Simmonds Class 

Year 3—Murray Class 

Year 3—Eva L 

Year 4—Phoebe K 

Year 4—Jude S 

Year 4—Hawking Class 

Year 5  - Olivia B 

Year 5—Elizabeth C 

Year 5—Cassidy Class 

Year 6—Luther King,  

Year 6 Pankhurst  

 Year 6 Sharman Class  

 



Hoping you have a happy Social Media Christmas! 

Firstly, thank you to those parents/ carers that have used Social Media 
appropriately and responsibly this term, particularly those that have 
proactively challenged posts or brought them to our attention for us to 
take action where individual children have been named or identified 
publicly.  

We are all trying to teach and prepare our children to use Social Media 
platforms and digital technology responsibly and with accountability and 
to think before they post about the impact on the person at the receiving 
end.  

On another note, please ensure that your child only uses appropriate 
platforms for their age and you check their phones. We do receive 
screenshots and items that parents have shared that indicate we all have 
a role to play to maintain a happy, healthy and harmonious digital 
community around the school. 

Your support with this is truly appreciated. 

 

Kris Winthorpe 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

After School Club and Morning Club 

Please remember that payment secures your child’s place at both clubs. 

Payment should be made by WisePay 2 weeks in advance.  

Parents using childcare vouchers please email the school office on 

office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk with the following details, amount 

paid, morning club and/or after school club, dates the payment covers, 

your reference number and the company used. This helps the Trust and 

school to allocate your payment swiftly to your child’s account.  

  

Thank you 

 

Reading Focus  Jigsaw 

Miss Wilkins and Miss Wilde are 

both leaving Hill View this term 

and we wish them both well in 

their future endeavours. 

 

 Peace At Last – Jill Murphy 

 

An all-time favourite bed-time story to share between 
parents and their children.  

mailto:office@hillview.bourenmouth.sch.uk

